
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:00:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 10:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Anselmino Cecconi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Seasonal property at . is a hunt camp mainly used from
September to November. As seniors, usage is now based on our health & costs
associated with getting there. Our highest yearly hydro cost 2018, $1035.02
@54% increase would mean an extra $558.91. Add that increase to higher gas &
property taxes increases to us on fixed income makes this property no longer
affordable. We are hoping OEB realizes how the proposed bill increases will
impact us and other seasonal customers.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



